
 

Association of Clean Water Administrators 

Save the Date! 

2022 Nutrients Permitting Workshop 

Kansas City, MO 
April 12-14, 2021 

This workshop is part of a series of meetings focused on nutrients permitting through a grant between EPA, 

ACWA, and WEF. The workshop series is intended to help support states and EPA to further identify challenges 

& barriers to nutrient permitting program implementation, highlight opportunities for program improvement 

& enhancement, showcase innovations, assist with analysis of training, guidance, tools, and other support 

material needs, improve administrative efficiencies, clarify roles and responsibilities, promote program 

streamlining, build stronger linkages to WQS & TMDLs, modernize permit terms and data management, revise 

program performance measures, identify program areas where targeted technical assistance would be most 

beneficial, and attempt to solve some of the most intractable nutrients issues. 

This is the seventh workshop in a series of eight. This workshop will focus on drafting policy recommendations 

based on a variety of topics covered throughout the previous six workshops in this series. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SPECIAL THANKS TO 

United States Environmental Protection Agency, Water Environment 

Federation, and the Nutrients Permitting Workshop Planning Committee 


